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EARLY ALERT: Scottish Government Census  

Parental Involvement and Engagement (27 May-10 June 2019) 
 
You are invited to take part in a national census on Parental Involvement and Engagement.  The 
information gathered in this census will provide Scottish Government and Aberdeenshire Council 
with evidence to ensure our aims with regard to parental involvement and engagement are being 
delivered. 

   
 
You can complete the survey in a number of ways with one form for each type of school your 
children attend.   Please note that the weblinks and QR codes below will not be live until 27 May. 
 
1) You can complete a questionnaire (about 15min per form) using these links:      

                           
Primary  https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/PrimaryPIE/ 
 
Secondary https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SecondaryPIE/ 
 
Special https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SpecialPIE/ 

 
 
2) You can also access the census by scanning the QR code on your phone  

Primary  Secondary  Special 
 
 

3) You can also ask for a paper copy by calling the Education Reception (01224) 472840 or 
email education@aberdeenshire.gov.uk  and a stamped addressed envelope for your response.  
 
 
4) If you would like a copy of the survey in another language or need any assistance please 
contact the Education Reception (01224) 472840 or email education@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 

 
The census will begin on Monday 27th May 2019 and finish on Monday 10th June 2019. 
Responses must be sent back by 10th June 2019. 
 
The Privacy Notice link for the PIE Census can be found below:  

http://publications.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/dataset/education-privacy-notices 
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